From: philip wagenfel | NN

Sent: 23 April 2020 14:53

To: Henry, Kate

Cc: Mark Ruthven

Subject: 11 Holly Walk: ref 2020/0103/P - air source heat pumps

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Kate
We’ve been having technical discussions with the services consultant on this project and they’ve suggested that
omitting the air-conditioning system could have a bearing on the specification for the air source heat pumps, given

that they were designed to operate as part of a co-ordinated and integrated house heating / cooling system.

Accordingly, we would like to omit the air source heat pumps from this application as we do not know whether the
system that has been designed would still be feasible until further technical analysis has been carried out.

We trust this is acceptable.

King regards

Philip Wagenfeld
StudioMarkRuthven architecture
92 Prince of Wales Road

London NW5 3NE
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The information contained in this electronic mail may contain confidential or legally privileged information. Tt is for the intended recipient(s) only. Should you receive this
message in error, please notify the sender by replying to this mail. If you are not the intended recipient, any disclosure, distribution, reproduction, printing or reliance on the
contents of this information is strictly prohibited. Whilst all carc has been taken, Studio Mark Ruthven is not responsible for the integrity of any attachments included
within.

Please consider the environment before printing this email.






